
Dr.  Nazelrod completes leadership
program
Dr.  Barbara  D.  Nazelrod,  president  of  The  Catholic  High  School  of  Baltimore,
recently completed an eight-month leadership development program sponsored by
Leadership Maryland.

Dr. Nazelrod was one of 52 Leadership Maryland graduates who were honored at a
reception  and  banquet  held  Dec.  4  at  the  Renaissance  Harborplace  Hotel  in
Baltimore.

Leadership  Maryland,  an  independent,  educational  leadership  development
organizations,  informs executives from the public and private sectors about the
critical issues facing the State of Maryland and the surrounding region.
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